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A very successful Sacred Concert was held in March from 
which we realized about $50 ; also during the summer a 
Garden Social was held jointly with the Young Men’s Circle.

Our Band, jointly with the Young Men’s Circle, held an 
open meeting, when Miss McKellar, of Ingersoll, a medical 
student appointed to the Mission work of India, gave a very 
able and profitable address on Mission work in India.

At our meeting in October the subject of raising more 
funds for our cause was discussed, when a committee was 
appointed to interview our esteemed pastor, asking him to 
deliver a lecture on his travels of the past summer, which he 
kindly consented to do.

A cordial invitation is given to all the young ladies who 
are not members of our Band to join us in our good work 
We trust that our Band will greatly increase in numbers during 
the coming year.

As our Heavenly Father has blest our feeble efforts in the 
past, relying in His strength, let us commence the work of the 
coming year with renewed vigour and earnestness. Our object 
is a noble and grand one: the sending of the glorious Gospel 
to our brothers and sisters in darkness, and may God hasten 
the time when all nations shall know Him and call Him 
blessed.
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